## Acosta, Rosa

**Government Code Section 54957.5** 

**SB 343** 

Agenda - 11/13/19 Reg CC Item# <

From:

Arroyo, Leslie

Sent:

Wednesday, November 13, 2019 9:11 AM

To:

'Diego Meredith-Marquez'; All Council; Matsumoto, Karyl; Garbarino, Rich; Addiego, Mark;

Nagales, Mark; Nicolas, Flor

Cc:

Acosta, Rosa

Subject:

RE: SUPPORT - 800 Homes on Public Land

## Dear Mr. Marguez,

Thank you for contacting the City of South San Francisco and expressing your support for the PUC project! This email serves as confirmation that our City Council has received your note.

Sincerely, Leslie

Leslie Arroyo, MBA Communications Director City of South San Francisco 400 Grand Avenue South San Francisco, CA 94080

Direct: 650.829.6603; Cell: 650.636.6668

leslie.arroyo@ssf.net

From: Diego Meredith-Marquez [mailto:dmeredithmarquez@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 8:55 PM

To: All Council; Matsumoto, Karyl; Garbarino, Rich; Addiego, Mark; Nagales, Mark; Nicolas, Flor

Subject: SUPPORT - 800 Homes on Public Land

Dear Mayor Matsumoto and members of the South San Francisco City Council,

I live in Serra Highlands, and I believe that we need to build more affordable homes in South City. The housing shortage is real, and you have a unique opportunity, right now, to make a difference in hundreds of lives and prevent displacement. This proposal is on public land and should be used for the greatest public good.

I am writing to you in support of the homes in the PUC proposal. These 800 homes, 158 of them affordable, are highly needed. Please approve the current number of homes, in order to keep South San Francisco a diverse and inclusive community, at your November 13th meeting.

The more homes we can build, the more neighbors we have, the better off we'll be, as a community. Thank you for your courage and leadership on this proposal.

Respectfully yours.

Diego Meredith-Marquez, South San Francisco resident

P.S. As a younger resident of South San Francisco who is pursuing a career in teaching, I'd like to echo school board trustee Pat Murray's perspective on the PUC Proposal: https://twitter.com/cafedujord/status/1185049581408546816